How to Access Mr. Jensen’s Distance Learning Class (Online):
Hello all,

For both of my English classes (9th and 11th Grade), please follow the link below to my personal website. All the instructions or information you should need are there but feel more than free to contact me with questions or for help 
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https://sites.google.com/csustan.edu/thsjensenenglish/home

Regards,
-Josh Jensen
